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September 31¥ 2002

Dear Mr Readhead

Re: Gosport War Memorial Hospital

I am writing in respect of the investigation into the care of elderly patients at the Gosport War
Memorial Hospital.

In April 2000 my Husband was transferred from the Royal Hospital Haslar to the War Memorial
for respite as he was suffering from osteo arthritis, which had resulted in bursitis and gout. During
my visits I became increasingly bothered about the lack of care shown to my Husband. Meals
were left at the foot of the bed on the over bed tray and he was in too much pain to reach it. They
were then taken away and I was told that he had refused food.

On 9® May 2000 he fell into unconsciousness and an emergency Doctor was called, who after
taking five hours to arrive, diagnosed a severe mid brain stroke. I queried this but was assured
that this was what had happened. Consequently my Husband was transferred back to Royal
Hospital Haslar, where they confirmed my husband had mot had a stroke, but an analgesic
overdose and was suffering sever dehydration, which was causing him to hallucinate badly. After
a few days Haslar suggested that my Husband return to the Gosport War Memorial Hospital for
rehabilitation, as they could no longer provide him with the high dependency bed he was
occupying. I refused this transfer and took my husband home.







